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Veterans of Foreign Wars of the U.S. - Post 845 Downingtown
4601 Lincoln Highway

Downingtown, Pennsylvania 19335

Dear Vanessa:

On behalf of the Coatesville VA Medical Center (542) patients and staff, we would like to extend our
appreciation to you for your hosting a holiday party and donating clothing and holiday gifts for the
ladies in our POWER program.

It is through the efforts of community partners like you that allow us to continue the quality care and
services that we seek to provide for our deserving Veterans. We look forward to the opportunity to
work with you again for future events.

Thank you for your continued support and advocacy.

Sincerely,

ifer Lilly, Chief CDCE

‘I accordance with VHA Directive 4721, we are re

dar IA Direct] e Departn irs did riot
 provide you, the donor, any goods or services in consideration in whole or _




